
Weare Heritage Commission 
March 28, 2012 
Draft Minutes 

 
Present:  Chairperson, Tanya Krajcik; Vice Chair, George Malette; John McCausland, 
and Secretary, Meg Malette.  Lee Marcroft resigned from the commission. 
 
Minutes: Motion to approve as amended, by Tanya and George seconded it.  All voted in 
favor. 
 

  
• All commission members will be renewing their positions on the commission.  

George needs to renew his full member position. 
•  Peaslee Road Bridge – What mitigation does the commission want?  Tanya said 

that it has to be transportation related and benefit the town’s people.  Could be a 
walking tour brochure, signage relating to the bridge, Web site, or history of 
transportation in Weare. The consensus of the Commission is to create a citizen 
friendly booklet working with the information in the DHR Individual Inventory 
Form. At the next meeting, we will make it more precise.  John will prepare this 
email with the commission’s ideas.  

• John Stark Scenic Byway’s possible workshop for the state register, presented by 
the Division of Historical Resources.  George would like a workshop that would 
include information on how to research your historic home.  Tanya said that the 
state register workshop will discuss how to research your historic home’s history.  
George will run this information by the intern at the Southern NH Planning 
Commission who is connected to the John Stark Scenic Byway Commission. 

• The Commission discussed a letter to the residents of the Clinton Grove Overlay 
Historic District about having an opportunity to meet to discuss zoning changes 
that would help them to keep the district the way that they want it.  

• The Heritage Fund expenditure letter was signed and dropped off to Tina at the 
Town Office Building.  A check will be issued to the South Weare Improvement 
Society for the work on Osborne Hall.  John will follow up with the Town to 
make sure the check was mailed. 

• Piscataquog River Management Plan & The Piscataquog Watershed Land 
Conservation Plan– George will inform the Conservation Commission and 
Planning Board that the Heritage Commission recommends approving these plans 
and adding them as an addendum to the Master Plan. 

 
Next meeting is April 25th. 
Respectfully submitted, Meg Malette 
 
 


